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Christmas Card Competition

WIN A FAMILY TICKET TO ALNWICK GARDEN!



CHRISTMAS CARD
COMPETITION

Ticket includes a game on the new mini golf course!
We would love for you to design this years Christmas card for
Carers Northumberland, not only will the winner receive the

amazing ticket donated by our friends at The Alnwick Garden but
the winning design will also be used as our official 2021

Christmas Card!
Send your entries to me by 1st December to me via whatsapp to

07500886319 or email info@carersnorthumberland.org.uk
 
 

Hello Everyone...
Welcome to our November / December

newsletter, are you as excited for Christmas as
me? I can't wait to put up my tree! We have

some fun Christmas activities planned I hope to
see you there, and don't forget our Christmas

Card competition!






 

Anne-Marie



Ice Skating
Tuesday

21st December 12.15pm-1.45pm
Whitley Bay

Ice Rink



Transport included
Cost - Free

To book call: 01670 320025
Email:

info@carersnorthumberland.org.uk

Panto Trip

SATURDAY 11TH DECEMBER 2PM-5PM
TO BOOK CALL: 01670 320025

EMAIL:INFO@CARERSNORTHUMBERLAND.ORG.UK

Berwick
Maltings
Theatre,
presents:

Snow White

Cost: Free

Activities Funded by:

Activities Funded by:



Christmas Yule log
Making

Via Zoom
We will send you everything you need

Cost: Free
Tuesday 7th December 5pm-6pm

To book call: 01670 320025
Email: info@carersnorthumberland.org.uk

Activities Funded by:

Carers Northumberland have been supported by Vodafone's Charities
Connected programme to provide free SIM cards to registered carers.
The SIM cards have 20GB data, unlimited calls and texts per month, for
6 months.  The SIM cards can only be used in Vodaphone or unlocked
handsets.

Every registered young carer can apply for one SIM card for their
personal use. If you would benefit from a free SIM card to use for 6
months, please complete the short application form
https://forms.office.com/r/ssHLLG303K or call contact me on
07500886319






Sim Cards For Young Carers

https://forms.office.com/r/ssHLLG303K


Example: I want my school to
understand I am a young carer and that
sometimes I might have trouble doing

my homework at home

Young Carer Pledge

We have been asked to find out what

young carers would like from the

services they work with like school,

youth groups social workers etc. We

would love to hear from you, use the

spaces below to tell us what you want.

Tell us your idea......

Send your ideas to me via text/Whatsapp to 07500 886 319
or post to Carers Northumberland 107-109 Station Road

Ashington NE63 8RS



Thank you for all of the amazing entries into our
Halloween competition

Our winner was India aged 9



The Carers Northumberland Elves have been busy making Christmas Gift bags for you.
Each bag contains some little treats to spread some Christmas joy, You can also
nominate a young carer to receive a christmas bag as a little suprise. 
If you would like a gift delivered to you please let me know by either Text or
WhatsApp to :07500 886 319 
Be quick, limited numbers available! 
PLEASE CONTACT US BEFORE 8th DECEMBER  

 Do you ever just need someone to talk to?
 Our young carers service offers 1-1 support, this

means you can meet, usually in your school or talk
over the telephone or text with someone who can
help you talk through the things that are bothering
you, we can talk about why you are feeling sad or
angry and we can work on things to help you. If

you would like to have a chat please get in touch or
ask your parent/carer to contact 

Anne-Marie 

Christmas treat bags

Follow Carers Northumberland on
Instagram and you can see all of our
latest updates and photos from our

Young Carers Project


